June 6, 2013

Mrs. Kinnear,

Please find attached the information from FEMA that we discussed over the phone this
afternoon.

The first attachment is the Letter of Map Revision (LOMR) from FEMA - the official
document that removes the subdivision from the flood plain. The second attachment is a
letter from FEMA to the Town of Collierville which lists LOMRSs that were revalidated
for the newly revised Flood Insurance Rate Maps (FIRMs). See page three of that
document for where your LOMR was revalidated. The final attachment, sent for your
reference, is a copy of the FIRM showing the limits of the flood plain in your area.
Please recall that the LOMR supersedes the FIRM, so even though some of Almadale
Farms Phase 12 Parcel 6 is shown as being within the limits of the 100-year flood plain,
the subdivision has been removed from the flood plain with the LOMR.

I understand that this can all be very confusing to those unfamiliar with the process.
Please feel free to call me if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Josh Giannini, PE
Senior Civil Engineer

Town of Collierville

500 Poplar View Parkway
Collierville, TN 38017

(901) 457-2346
jgiannini@ci.collierville.tn.us




